



Bromesberrow St Mary's C of E Primary School and Pre-School Albright Lane Bromesberrow Herefordshire HRS 1RT

Tel: 01531 650340 e-mail: admin@st-marys-bromesberrow.gloucs.sch.uk

27 th March 2018
27 Watch 2010
Dear Year 2 Parents,
Swimming
Swimming lessons at Ledbury Pool will start for Year 2 on Tuesday 27 th April and will continue every Tuesday until the last swim on Tuesday 3 rd July (9 sessions). The children will be travelling to the pool by minibus. To stop confusion at the end of the swimming session, if you are intending to pick your child up from the swimming pool please contact the school to let us know.
At the moment we are able to subsidise swimming therefore we ask for a voluntary contribution of only £15 per child (£1.50 per session) in the term your child is swimming. This is able to be paid via SchoolMoney (you will get a text shortly to show it is available) or by cash to the office.
Your child will just need swimwear and a towel, as buoyancy aids if needed are available at the pool.
Please fill in the slip below and return to the office asap.
Swimming – Year 2
I give permission for my child to travel on the minibus and take part in swimming lessons in Ledbury.
Signature Dated
I enclose or have paid through School Money £13.50 per child as a voluntary contribution for this activity.







